
  

  

 
 
 
3rd October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: Great Ormond Street Hospital Race for the Kids 
 
Great Ormond Street Hospital have launched their ‘Race for the Kids’ Campaign, to help 
beat childhood cancers and to raise funds to help build the new Children’s Cancer Centre at 
Great Ormond Street Hospital (GOSH). 
 
We are delighted to inform you that Ashmole PE Department have taken on the challenge 
and all students will be participating in the race during their PE lessons throughout the week 
commencing the 9th October.  It will be a race for some of our students who wish to compete 
competitively, however it is a fun run or walk and something that our students should all 
enjoy. 
 
We encourage every student to pay £2 to go towards this incredible charity, however some 
of our students may wish to be sponsored by friends and family. 
 
I attach a Sponsorship form and also the below link for all donations via our Ashmole 
Academy fundraising page. 
 

https://fundraise.gosh.org/fundraisers/vickyclarke/rbc-race-for-the-kids 
 
We are incredibly proud of the efforts of the whole department in being part of this initiative 
and hope that you will encourage your child to get involved in the campaign. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding the matter please do not hesitate to contact me at 
the school. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Miss V Clarke 
Assistant Head Teacher 

https://fundraise.gosh.org/fundraisers/vickyclarke/rbc-race-for-the-kids

